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Pre-Construction Meeting Set for Chestnut Street Streetscape
Improvement Project to be held Tuesday August 22nd

PORTSMOUTH, NH – The Portsmouth Department of Public Works will be hosting a pre-

construction meeting for project abutters to discuss the construction phase of the Chestnut Street

Streetscape Improvements on Tuesday August 22nd at 5:00 p.m. The meeting will be held in

Conference Room A at Portsmouth City Hall. This improvement project will take place on Chestnut

Street between Porter Street and Congress Street and is a partnership between the City of Portsmouth and

The Music Hall.

The project construction is scheduled to begin in early September of this year and proceed

through early November of 2017.  The project will resume in the spring and be completed in June 2018.

This pre-construction meeting will focus on the schedule, construction details and logistics as well as

answer other abutter questions.  The City’s General Contractor and other project team representatives will

be in attendance at this meeting.

This project will result a transformed streetscape within the project area and also be coordinated

with planned building improvements by The Music Hall.  The project work will include drainage, water

and sewer utility improvements and upgrades as well as the installation of decorative street pavers, granite

seat walls, related landscaping and lighting, and a wayfinding Arch public art component at the Congress

Street intersection.

Please contact Dave Desfosses, Portsmouth’s Construction Project Manager, at

djdesfos@cityofportsmouth.com or 766-1411 with any questions.


